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Class Outing: Pat Stevens, who tutors a class on a Friday, Web of Life, has arranged a bus trip
out to UQ’s Brain Institute for her class on Friday August 10th. There are 7 (seven) seats
available on the bus for others to go on this interesting trip. The bus will leave the Roma St Bus
stop opposite the Police Headquarters at 9:15am and you will need to be there at around 9:00am.
The bus will return to Creek St near U3A at approximately 12 noon. The cost will be $13.25 and
you will need to pay this to Pat before you get on the bus. Please bring cash or cheque, preferably
bring the correct change. This is a private class trip and can’t be paid through the office. Please
call Pat on 3312 2279. It is a great opportunity to visit the Brain Institute and learn about your
brain. The staff are very keen to share their knowledge with all of us and this is an unexpected
opportunity for those who missed out earlier this year or on the mid winter school.

Christmas Party: It has been very pleasing that so many people have made the effort to start

to arrange tables and make tentative bookings for the 29th November. Please don’t forget to get
organised and fill in those people who will be at the table as soon as possible. It is essential that
the process remains orderly while allowing everyone to book early. The Hilton has advised that
160 people is comfortable for the Queens Ballroom so the number will be capped as advised .

Pomona Bus Trip: Just a reminder that this trip is still on September 11th leaving the
Kessells Rd Park and Ride 7:45am and Roma St at 8:15am.

Views from the enjoyable Boat trip.
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